
 

 

The Winter issue of our provider newsletter, Connections, is now online! 
 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania and AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania (PA) Community HealthChoices (CHC) 
are pleased to announce the availability of the third edition of our provider newsletter, Connections. 
 
Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your practice finds this 
edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may have at: 
provider.communications@amerihealthcaritaspa.com or 
providercommunicationschc@amerihealthcaritas.com. 
 
This, and previous editions of Connections can be accessed at:  
www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications > Provider Newsletters 
www.amerihealthcaritaschc.com > For Providers > Resources > Communications 
 
Highlights of this edition include: 
• It’s not too late to vaccinate 
• Street medicine provision of care place of service (POS) and expanded provider types 
• Fraud, waste, and abuse 
• Notice of privacy practices 
• Access to Care Management 
• Medical record documentation 
• What is covered and what is not covered? 
• Updates to the Pediatric Dental Periodicity Schedule 
• Changes to the statewide preferred drug list  
 
You can receive future editions of Connections and other important plan news and notifications 
via our free email service. Just self-register on the provider center at:  
https://www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com/apps/icontact-elert/index.aspx or 
https://www.amerihealthcaritaschc.com/apps/icontact-networknews/index.aspx 
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